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Dear Parent, 
 
A busy week of fun, lots of learning and reflection. 
 
We celebrated ‘Learning Outdoors Day’ and Mental Health Awareness Week; talked about our own journey 
of life in Collective Worship with Year 6 and were educated about the importance of keeping safe around 
water and in our local community.  
 

 
 
  

  

 
 

Thank you so much for supporting the children during their sponsored 

Sport for Schools circuit with Lauren Quigley. 

This is what the £1,287.28 raised has bought for the children so far! We are 

still awaiting 20 tennis racquets and 6 Quick Cricket sets. This will be used 

for class P.E. lessons and is supplementing our existing equipment. 
   

 

 

Why not follow us on Facebook to see what Guilden Sutton Church of England Primary School get up 

to on a typical school day? 
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The King’s School is hosting a free event focusing on ADHD which is being organised by Chester Schools 

Together.   

The day-long conference will involve speakers from the local Cheshire West and Chester 
Neurodevelopmental team, the ADHD Foundation and Dr Ravi Jayaram who co-presented Channel 4’s 
series Born Naughty? A light lunch will be provided. 
  
Please note that this event is free, but booking is essential as places are limited. 
  

You can book places here: https://shorturl.at/oCKU5 
 
Please take time to read through the updated Sex and Relationships Education Policy and the Mental 
Health and Well Being Policy attached and let me know if there is anything you feel is missing that should be 
added. Many thanks in advance!  
 
 

Please click on the link to visit St John’s Church website. 
 

 

Chester Active Travel Festival - Sunday 18th June 2023 11:00 – 16:00 

Father’s Day Fun for all the family and the opportunity for a Free Prize Draw 

Please see attached flyer 

Message from Fete Committee: 
 
We are very much looking forward to the annual Guilden Sutton Village Fete which this year will be on 
Saturday 8th July. Thank you to the School for once again hosting this very popular and enjoyable family 
event. Just to make you aware that if you’re planning a clear out over the half term break, we will be 
accepting donations of good quality toys (including soft toys for the Teddy Tombola) and books (children’s 
books, recipe books and novels please) shortly after half term – further details to follow. Thank you as 
always for your support. 
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Save the Date: 
 

Thursday 25th May  Year 5 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship. If you would like to bring along any donations for the 
Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 

Friday 26th May Preloved uniform sale before and after school – please bring cash. 
 

Thursday 8th June Year 4 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship. If you would like to bring along any donations for the 
Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 
 

Thursday 15th June Year 3 class prayers – Please join us in the hall for Collective 
Worship. If you would like to bring along any donations for 
the Foodbank, they will be greatly received. 
 

Tuesday 20th June Sports Day 
 

Thursday 22nd June Reserve Sports Day 
 
The Trustees are arranging an ‘Art Gallery’ event (5:30pm-7:30pm) so please 
keep this date free – there will be prosecco available to purchase! 
 

Saturday 8th July Guilden Sutton Summer Fete – please see attacahed flyer for more 
information. 
 

Friday 22nd September Welcome BBQ 5pm – 7pm. 
 

 
Our average school attendance is 95.83% so thank you to everyone for making this a priority! 

Please remember to be punctual so that learning can begin at 9am. 

Absence requests will be authorised only if the circumstances are deemed exceptional. 

The safety of our children is of the utmost importance – please ensure you phone, email or send a School 
Spider message to Mrs. Lloyd or Mrs. Taylor in the office to report an absence and/or changes to pick up 
arrangements.  
 
E-Safety continues to be a priority within school as well as at home. Please click on the 
link for further information and guidance. https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/ 
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Please can I remind you that dogs are not allowed on the school grounds and they must be kept on a lead 
during drop off and pick up times. Thank you for your continued support.  
 
As the Summer Term gets underway, please can you ensure jumpers and water bottles (with fresh water) 
are clearly named. HUGE THANKS in advance! 
 
If the Cost of Living Crisis is affecting you and your family in any way at all, please do not hesitate to come 
and talk to me in confidence so we can find a way to help.  
 
Pupil Premium is funding to improve education outcomes for pupils in schools. You may be eligible for 
funding without realising it and the funding can support many aspects of your child’s education. Please click 
on the link to find out more information or pop into school for a chat. 
https://www.cheshirewestandchester.gov.uk/residents/education-and-learning/free-school-meals 
 
Please see attached flyers for your information. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Theresa Rainford 
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